
11 March 2011 
H A Gordon 

 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committees 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA, ACT, 2600 
Australia 
 
 
Dear Secretary, 
 
I, Helen Ann Gordon  want to 
register my opposition to the Private Members’ Bill sponsored by Sen. Bob Brown 
entitled the “Australian Capital Territory (Self Government) Amendment (Disallowance 
and Amendment Power of the Commonwealth) Bill 2010. 
 
Such a bill could be used to bring in Euthanasia and Homosexual Civil Unions that will 
mimic marriage. I reject both ideas as destructive to the common good of our Australian 
people. By this Bill, we would be deliberately mocking long held valuable traditions of 
nurturing the family, from conception to grave. This bill ignores basic human dignity. It  
would be gravely tragic. This bill would unleash most uncivilising forces that will set 
disturbing standards for posterity, e.g. polygamous marriages, and killing the sick, elderly 
and unwanted without medical assistance. As things are, Traditional marriage and 
palliative care for the old and sick and dying mark our culture with deep civilising force.  
 
I totally reject this Private Members’ Bill. It ought never have been brought forward.  
 
Your faithfully, 
 (emailed) 
Helen Ann Gordon 

 
  




